
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Objective: 

Induction and awareness on IRCS activities , the KLEF_YRC team conducted at 

KLEF on 26th october 2023. 

Description: 

The induction and awareness session on IRCS activities was a resounding success. The 

session commenced with a comprehensive overview of the IRCS, its history, mission, 

and core principles. Participants were introduced to the diverse range of humanitarian 

services offered by the IRCS, including disaster relief, blood donation, healthcare 

initiatives, and community development programs. 

Interactive sessions were conducted to foster understanding and engagement. 

Volunteers were encouraged to actively participate in discussions, ask questions, and 

share their perspectives. Practical demonstrations on first aid, CPR, and basic life 

support skills were also organized, equipping participants with essential knowledge 

and abilities. 

The session concluded with a call to action, urging participants to embrace the spirit 

of volunteerism and contribute to the noble cause of the IRCS. By actively participating 

in IRCS activities, individuals can make a significant impact on society and promote 

human welfare 

Procedure of the Event: 

1. The KLEF_YRC team conducted Conduction of Induction and awareness on IRCS 

activities. 

2. They commenced the event by explaining the importance and purpose of 

Conduction of Induction and awareness on IRCS activities. 

3. Organized by the YRC volunteers from KL University. 

 

Outcome of the event: 

The induction and awareness session on IRCS activities provided valuable 

insights into the organization's humanitarian mission and its diverse range of 

programs. Participants gained a deeper understanding of IRCS's role in disaster 

response, community development, health services, and social welfare initiatives. The 

session highlighted the organization's commitment to serving vulnerable populations, 



promoting volunteerism, and fostering a culture of compassion and service. The 

interactive discussions and presentations encouraged participants to actively engage 

with IRCS's work and consider ways to contribute to its humanitarian efforts. Overall, 

the session successfully raised awareness about IRCS's activities and inspired 

participants to support the organization's noble cause 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to everyone who participated, contributed, 

and supported this vital cause. Together, we are making a tangible difference in our 

community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Participated Volunteers List: 

 







 

 

 

 

 

 

 


